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WELCOME KIWANIANS: Two new members were re- 

cently inducted into the Kiwanis Club of Dallas by Past 

Lt Gov. Leo Corbett at a dinner meeting at Irem Temple 

Country Club. Shown above, left to right are new 
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HEY!!! MR. EMPLOYER! ! ! 

WOULD YOU HIRE ME FOR 
90¢ AN HOUR? 2??? 

I'M AVAILABLE THIS SUMMER AND 
| SURE COULD USE A JOB. 

How ABOUT IT??? 

The Board of Commissioners of Luzerne County, through their Human Resources Development De- 

partment and in cooperation with the Pennsylvania Offices of Employment Security (OES), local 

Chambers of Commerce, community-based organizations, and participating school districts, are 

all working together to increase the number of summer job opportunities for Luzerne County's eco- 

nomically disadvantaged youth. . . . ...... 

As part of our expanded 1983 Summer Youth Employment Campaign, we are encouraging additional 

private sector support and awareness to those already existing programs and resources, primarily 

the new Summer Jobs’ Tax Credit, which may mean an 85% tax break for qualified summer hires. 

To qualify, you must hire an economically disadvantaged youth—16 but not yet 18—between May 

1, 1983 and September 15, 1983. That's a potential tax credit of 85% for those 90 days’ wages up to 

$3,000—or as little as 50¢ an hour (after tax savings per employer can range from $1,377 to $2,167 

depending on the employer's tax bracket) for each qualified summer hire. . . . . In addition, there may 

be additionat federal and state tax credits as well as OJT assistance available, so if you are interested, 

contact your nearest OES Summer Jobs’ Coordinator at the number below 

Wilkes-Barre  — 

Pittston —_ 
826-2413 

654-4631 

Hazleton — 

Berwick — 

455-4945 
752-4531 

DO YOURSELF A FAVOR ---- GIVE A KID A CHANCE! !!! 
  

  

    

  

You can trustus. ! 

We protect the 
ict investment 
you'll ever make. 

Your house is probably the single biggest financial investment you'll 
make in your lifetime. And the fact is that untreated or improperly treated 
termites can extensively damage your house. So, it makes sense to choose 
Ehrlich for termite control. Why? Because we combine over half a century 
of experience with up-to-date know-how and old-fashioned conscien- 
tiousness. Our reputation for dependability is virtually unmatched. Ask 
people about Ehrlich, look us over thoroughly. We think you'll decide your 
house is far too important to trust anyone but Ehrlich to rid it of termites. 

Orifyou're about to purchase a home, it is especially worthwhile for you 
to have a termite inspection. 

824-8211 ea 

180 Bowman Street, Wilkes-Barre 

     { { . Since 1928 

=o ir vk ac 

Termite control is too important to trust to anyone else       
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members: William Kalinowski and Lee Trager, Leo 

Corbett and Link Lindquist, vice president. The Dallas 

Kiwanis Clubis currently seeking a few good community 

conscious men to augment their ranks. 

Fire Co. 
Receives 

Donation 
The April meeting of the 

Ladies Auxillary of the 

Shavertown Fire Co. was 

held on April 11th. under 

the direction of president 

Hope Biesel; with vice- 

president Holly Joyce, 

secretary, Eleanor 

Fredricks, and treasure, 

Alice Dorosky in at- 

tendence. 

A donation of $500 was 

given to the Fire Co. to 

help meet the expense of 

properly equiping the new 

fire truck. 

Plans were finalized for 

the Mother-Daughter Tea 

to be held in place of the 

May meeting. 

On June 3 and 4, there 

will be a rummage and 

bake sale at the fire hall. 

Donations will be ap- 

preciated and can be 

dropped at the fire hall on 

June 2, 4 to 9 p.m. 

There will'be a special 

bingo party on June 23. 
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Back 
Franklin ~~ Township 

supervisors will meet 

Monday, May 2, 8 p.m. in 

the basement of the 

Orange United Methodist 
Church. 

Mrs. Michael (Evelyn) 

Rowlands was a surgical 

patient in Wilkes-Barre 

General Hospital at 

presstime. Also a patient 

at Wilkes-Barre General 

Hospital on Friday was 

Robert Morgan. 

Mrs. Nellie Eaton of 

Orange was listed in ‘fair 

condition’ at presstime 

Friday in Nesbitt 

Memorial Hospital, 

Kingston. A former tax 

collector of Franklin 

Township, Mrs. Eaton is 

the mother of Everall 

Eaton, Sr., Mrs. Samuel 

Gardner and Mrs. John 

Zarno, all of Orange. 

Supervisors of Nor- 

thmoreland Township will 

meet Monday, May 2, 7 

p.m. at the home of the 

board’s  secretary-trea- 

surer, Mrs. Bea Beatty, 

Route 292, Cen- 

termoreland. 

Kings Crusaders Class 

of Mount Zion United 

Methodist Church School 

will meet this evening 

(April 27) at 7:30 in the 

church social rooms. 

Choir of Carverton 

United Methodist Church 

will rehearse this evening 

at 7:30. 

Friends will be glad to 

learn the following area 

residents are home after 

stays at regional 

hospitals: Wesley Lewis 

of Mount Zion and 

Richard Casterline of 

Carverton, who had been 

patients in Nesbitt 

Memorial = Hospital, 

Kingston, and Helen 

Gleisner and Willard 

Keiper, both of Mount 

Zion, who were patients at 

Wilkes-Barre General 

Hospital. 

Communion was ad- 

ministered at the Sunday 

morning worship services 

Blue and 
Cub Pack 232 of Gate of 

Heaven Church. held. its 

annual Blue and Gold 

dinner recently. 
Mrs. Fitch and Mrs. 

HELP WANTED 

HARVEYS LAKE BORO, LAKEBORO, 

LAKE TWP., LEHMAN TWP. , 

JACKSON TWP., PLYMOUTH TWP. 
AND DALLAS BORO 

+ TATTERSALL x 
FOR MAGISTRATE 

  

Country Briefs 
in the three United 
Methodist Churches of the 
Carverton UM Charge at 

Carverton, Orange and 

Mount Zion. 

A Mother’s Day break- 
fast will be served on 
Sunday, May 8, from 7 to 8 

a.m. at the Carverton 

United Methodist Church. 
Menu will feature pan- 

cakes, sausages, eggs, 

coffee and juice. A free 

will offering will be taken 

up and all are welcome to 

attend. 

Robert Morgan of 

Orange was a patient in 

Wilkes-Barre General 

Hospital at presstime. 

Belated best wishes are 
extended to Rev. Charles 

H. Gilbert, pastor 

emeritus of the Carverton 

UM Charge, who ob- 

served his 92nd birthday 
anniversary on Friday. 

Choir of Orange United 

Methodist Church will 

rehearse Thursday, April 
28 at 7 p.m. Mrs. Samuel 

(Roberta) Gardner is 

choir director. The church 
is formulating plans for 
the 150th anniversary of 

the founding of the 

church. Various events 

are being planned by the 

congregation during the 

balance of its sesqui- 

centennial anniversary 

year. Rev. Dr. Allan 

Cease is pastor. 

Mr. and Mrs. Robert 

Young and children 

Megan, Kevin and Amy 

offered a special program 

of music at the morning 

worship service on 

Sunday in Mount Zion 

United Methodist Church. 
Youth Group of the 

Carverton UM Charge is 
completing plans for a 

Conference Youth Day at 

the Methodist cam- 

pgrounds at Sky Lake, 

windsor, N.Y., on 

Saturday, May 7, from 10 

a.m. to 8 p.m. Today is the 

last day for registrations 

for the trip. 

Ralph Johns was 

elected to a new three- 

year term on the board of 

deacons and Sidney 

Button of Orange was 

reelected to a three year 

term on the trustee board 

at the congregational 
elections meeting of 

Northmoreland Baptist 

Church in Cen- 

termoreland. Other 

members of the deacon 

board are Robert Statnik 

and Michael Rowlands; 

other members of the 

board of trustees are Ted 

Montross and Henry 

Rowlands. Pastor James 

Howell presided at the 

meeting. 

Other officers elected 

included the following: 

clerk, Mrs. Beth Johns; 

treasurer, Mrs. Betty 

Statnick; assistant 

treasurer, Mrs. Gloria 

Campbell; missionary 
secretary-tresaurer, Mrs. 

Ann, Malkemes; Sunday 

School superintendent, 
Robert Statnick; Sunday 
School secretary, Mrs. 

Lois Button; assistant, 

Mrs. Bonnie Reeves. 

About 100 persons at- 

tended the open house 
held recently for Miss 

Myra Carlin of Orange. 
Rev. Lee Upchurch of 

Ames, Iowa, was the 

guest speaker at both 

services on Sunday in 

Northmoreland Baptist 

Church at Cen- 

termoreland. Rev. 

Upchurch is a veteran of 
16 years missionary 

service in the Phillipines. 

David Rogers, a 

missionary appointee to 

Chile, and a resident of 
Clementon, N.J., will be 

the guest speaker at the 
morning and evening 

services in Nor- 

thmoreland Baptist 

Church at Cen- 

termoreland on Sunday, 

May 15. A graduate of the 
Baptist Bible College at 

Clarks Summit, Rogers 
received his BRE degree 

from the Grand Rapids, 

Mich., Bible College in 

1977. His wife is the for- 

mer Miss Ruth Rogers of 

Painted Post, N.Y. 

United = Methodist 

Women of the Carverton 

UM Church made plans 

for a benefit rummage 

sale to be held Staurday, 

June 4, at the church from 

9:30 to 4 p.m. Mrs. Edythe 
Kromelbein is chair- 

person, assisted by Mrs. 

Evelyn Shales. Mrs. Carol 

Metz presented the 

program at its April 
meeting, which was at- 
tended by Mrs. Naomi 

Prynn, Mrs. Carol Metz, 

Mrs. Jennie Dana, Mrs. 

Leda Morton, Mrs. Joan 

Krzanowski, Mrs. Edythe 

Kromelbein, Mrs. 

Melinda Sutton, Mrs. 
Doris Robbins, Mrs. Mary 

Brown and the pastor, 

Rev. Dr. Allan cease. 

MM’s of Cen- 

termoreland UM Church 

School will meet 

tomorrow evening at 7:30 

at the church. 

Ella. Moore Sunday 

School Class of East 

Dallas UM Church will 

hold a rummage sale on 

Thursday, April 28 from 9 

to4 and on Friday April 29 

from 9 to 2 at the church. 

“United Methodist 

Women of Cen- 

termoreland UM Church 

will visit the Methodist 

Home at Wesley Village, 

Jenkins Township, 
tomorrow. 

Sunday will be observed 
as United Methodist 

Women’s Sunday in the 
three UM Churches of the 

Centermoreland UM 

Charge at East Dallas, 

Dymond Hollow and 

Centermoreland. 

Sunday School of 
Centermoreland UM 

Church will hold an open 
house Sunday morning at 
10. 

Mother-Daughter  ba- 

nquet will be held 

Tuesday, May 3, 6 p.m. in 

East Dallas UM Church. 

Gold Awards Presented 
Millham were co- 

chairpersons of the affair. 
Awards were presented 

by Don and Marge 

Griffin, district com- 

missioner and assistant 

district commissioner. 

Advancement awards 

were presented to: 

Richard Jones, wolf 

badge, gold and silver 

arrow; Joseph Rakos, 

gold arrow for bear rank; 

Jarrett Rittenhouse and 

Shane Williams, silver 

arrow for bear rank; 

Keith Jones and Brant 

Millham, wolf badge, gold 

and silver arrow; Eric 

Williams, wolf badge, 

gold arrow, two ‘silver 

arrows; Greg Stahovec, 

bear badge; David Fitch, 

Joseph Kristan, Eric 

Yazwinski, wolf badge; 

Michael Andrusis, wolf 

badge, gold arrow; David 

Wojciechowski, wolf 

badge, gold and silver 

arrow; Ronnie Fitch, 

artist; Jack Jones, 

citizen. 

Trophies awarded by 

Webelos leader Jack 
Jones to Webelos taking 

second place at Winter 
Fun Day held at Frances 

Slocum Park went to John 

Kristan, Matthew 

Campbell, Jackie j Jones, 

Ron Fitch, Sean Mulloy. 

Ribbons made by Pat 
Davis, for participation in 

Winter Fun were pre- 

sented to Shane Williams, 

Michael Andrusis, Joseph 

Kristan, David 

Wojciechowski, Eric 

Yazwinski, Walter Fry, 

Richard Jones, Keith 

Jones, Paul Hosey, IJ. 

Hosey, Danny McDonald, 

Tommy Finarelli, John 

Kristan, Jackie Jones, 

Sean Mulloy, Matthew 

Campbell and Ronnie” 

Fitch. 
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You’ll be free as a bird to take off on the vacation of your dreams if 
you begin saving right now — and there’s no easier way to save 
than a United Penn Vacation Club. We’ve got plans from $1 to $20 
a week, all paying interest. Start your 1984 Club now at your near- 

est United Penn Office. 

United Penn Ban 

N CLus 

Experience working for you 
Member F.D.I.C. 
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